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Dear Colleague:

Thank you again for your testimony to the Commission. lt
played an important role in our deliberations and in developing our
lnterim Repofi. And it will continue to inform us as we work towards
our final report in the spring.

I am enclosing the Commission to Promote Public Confidence
in Judicial Elections' lnterim Report that I presented to the Chief
Judge Judith Kaye on Wednesday, December 3, 2003. We
welcome your continued participation in our work. Please do not
hesitate to pass along any comments you might have concerning
our lnterim Report.

Thank you for interest in the Commission's work.

Sincerely,

\L\. +.,"^rL
-l[nn D. Feerick
Chair


